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I-95 southbound Union Street exit and Mathews Expressway closures tonight 

and Thursday  
   

Jacksonville – The Union Street exit ramp at I-95 southbound (353B) will close tonight and 

Thursday night (September 27-28) through 5:30 a.m. Tonight’s closure will begin at 9 p.m. and 

Thursday’s closure will begin at 7:30 p.m.    

 

I-95 southbound Union Street traffic will detour to Beaver Street via the Kings Road exit (353C).  

 

In addition, eastbound Mathews Expressway from Liberty Street to A. Philip Randolph 

Boulevard will close tonight and Thursday night through 5:30 a.m. Tonight’s closure will begin 

at 9 p.m. and tomorrow’s closure will begin at 7:30 p.m.  

 

Mathews Expressway eastbound traffic will detour south on Liberty Street, west on Bay Street 

and north on A. Philip Randolph Boulevard back to eastbound Mathews Expressway. 

 

The work, weather permitting, is part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) 

State Street, Union Street and Mathews Expressway resurfacing and improvement project. The 

$13 million project is scheduled to be complete this fall.  
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